
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC |15th May 2015 

Hi Everyone, 

We have all settled in well to Term 2 at Camp Australia Madeley and 
adjusting to the change in weather. Thanks to some caring staff we have 
received the donation of a TV and DVD player to rug up to as it gets colder. 
Children have been enjoying the chance to bring in their favourite movies. If 
they choose to, some take the time to wind down at the end of a busy day 
before they engage in activities and play.  

In the arts and craft corner we have seen many get creative. Children have 
been exploring indigenous art through dot painting their own dream time 
stories. We have been experimenting with water colours and crayons. Using 
black crayon we draw silhouettes of the ‘nature play area’ and brush over 
them with water colours. Through shading and blending the colours we have 
been recreating the beautiful sunsets seen before we head home in the 
evening. 

With Mother’s Day last weekend we saw how the children show their love by 
designing their very own cards, beaded bracelets, necklaces and other 
presents. This gesture of giving has carried on with children engaging in 
making gifts for their friends such as friendship bracelets made with beads 
and platted wool.  

There has been a great interest in animals since a child brought in DVDs of 
The Crocodile Hunter. Crikey, we have discovered how much they know 
through quizzing children on animal facts and origins in Trivia games. 

You must come in to see our stunning ocean views! Yes that’s right, the life 
like window sized master piece made from beach sand and collage creates 
a calming effect of the ocean right next to our homework corner. We have 
been very impressed by the initiative of children who make sure their home 
work is completed and checked before they go home, well done superstars!  

We are all looking forward to another great fortnight. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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